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YEAR 9 NETBALL TEAM PLAY 
THEIR FIRST TOURNAMENT 
OF THE SEASON

On Thursday 28th September 
the Year 9 netball team 
competed in their first 
tournament of the season. 
The girls have been training 
hard on a lunch time and 
showed excellent teamwork 
and enthusiasm. They are 
coached by Miss Anderson 
and finished in 5th place. Well 
done girls, keep up the hard 
work! 

YEAR 10 NETBALL 
TOURNAMENT

The Year 10 netball 
team, who are coached 
by Mrs Lowe, enjoyed 
playing in a tournament 
held at YarmSchool on 
Thursday 21st

September. Well done to 
everyonewho 
competed!

YEAR 9 FOOTBALL TEAM PLAY THEIR 
FIRST LEAGUE GAME OF THE SEASON

On Monday 25th September Year 9 started 
their league campaign with a home match 
against InglebyManor. Our Lady and St 
Bede were evenly matched but 
unfortunately went into half time 3 goals 
down. After playing a lot better in the 
second halfthey managed to score a goal 
but some great saves from Ingleby
Manors goalkeeper kept the visitors in the 
lead. Well done to Skullywho was 
crowned Man of the Match for his drive in 
mid-field.

5-0 WIN FOR THE YEAR 8 FOOTBALL 
TEAM

Welldone to the Year 8 football team who 
beat Conyers School 5-0 in a great game 
to start their season!
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YEAR 7 FOOTBALL TEAM START THEIR SECONDARY SCHOOL 
FOOTBALL CAMPAIGN OFF WITH A BANG!

Our Lady and St Bede have entered the national cup for the 
first time in 10 years and the Year 7 team start with a victory 
over Richmond School. Felix was presented with ‘Man of the 
Match’ due to his dominance in midfield through attacking 
and defending. In their next national cup fixture against 
HurworthSchool they continued their winning streak with 2 
goals from Jack Lewis in the second half taking them through 
to the next round. Fantastic news, well done boys!

SWIMMING SUCCESS!

On Thursday 5th October 2017 students in years 7 and 8 travelled to 
Freemans Quay Leisure Centre in Durham to compete in the English 
Schools Swimming Association North East Championships. The 
competition is an extremely high standard and all students performed 
exceptionally well and were a credit to the school. A massive 
congratulations to the year 8 boys team who finished in 3rd place and 
received bronze medals. This is an amazing achievement, keep up the 
hard work!

YEAR 7 AND YEAR 8 NETBALL TEAMS

The Year 7 and Year 8 netball team have been training hard 
every Monday after school. Miss Watson, who coaches the 
Year 7 team, and Miss Egan, who coaches the Year 8 team, 
have been very impressed by the girls’ netball skills and are 
excited to see the girls progress throughout the league. 
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INTER FORM SPORTS STARTS WITH DODGEBALL FUN

Inter form competitions are now running every Friday after 
school! This half term we started off with inter form 
dodgeball. It was an excellent turn out for all year groups 
and everyone who took part had lots of fun. Make sure you 
speak to your form sports captains to find out about next 
half terms competitions!

INTER FORM DODGEBALL WINNERS

YEAR 7 – SAINT CUTHBERTS                      YEAR 9 – SAINT CUTHBERT

YEAR 8 – ENGLISH MARTYRS                     YEAR 10 – SAINT MARY’S 


